
Diary Dates           

July 2025 

18th School closes for Summer 

Sept 2025 

3rd School opens for pupils in Years 1-6 

School Meals 
A reminder to book your child/ren’s hot 
school meals before August 24th to 
ensure that they are ordered in time for 
the start of the Summer Term. 

 

 

KS1 Trip 
What a fabulous day out the KS1 had at 
Twycross Zoo on Wednesday. A huge 
thank you to all the volunteers and staff 
who ensured a good day was had by all. 
 
 

 
Fond Farewell 
Today we say a fond farewell to Miss 
O’Mahony. We wish her all the best at 
her new school. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Wedding Bells 
Please join us in wishing Miss Rice all the 
best for a long and happy marriage. We 
look forward to seeing the new Mrs Rice 
in September. 

 

 
 
 
 

Prom 
Wow what an lovely evening. It was 
fantastic to see all our Year 6 children on 
Friday night. A huge thank you to all 
those parents who were involved in the 
Prom.  

 

Have A Great Summer 
We close for the Summer at normal time 
today. 

The school wishes all the Year 6’s the 
best of luck for the future. 

Have a great, relaxing Summer Holiday. 

See you in September. 

               FRIDAY 18TH JULY 2025  

Boughton News 
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